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Comments: I fully support this withdrawal. No mining should ever occur on sacred black hills land. Doing so

would run risk and eventually contaminate the water and land itself. Many people depend on this clean water for

drinking. To allow mining companies to desecrate this sacred land would be a crime. This land is protected under

treaty and does not belong to anyone but Lakota/ Dakota nations. 

You must expedite the withdrawal proposal to the interior department. 


